
New Celebrity Couple: Selena
Gomez is Hooking Up with Ed
Sheeran

By Petra Halbur

Rumor  has  it  that  Selena  Gomez  has  moved  on  from  Justin
Bieber and has started seeing singer-songwriter, Ed Sheeran.
“They are hooking up,” a source told UsMagazine.com. Though
Sheeran said that he was single at the MuchMusic Video Awards
on June 16, he admitted that he “wouldn’t complain” to being
paired with a pop star. A second source explained that Gomez
is attracted to Sheeran’s independence and maturity. “She got
sick of having to take care of Justin [Bieber] like he was her
child. This is a nice escape from the drama,” the source said.

How do you know when it’s time to move on from an on-off
relationship?
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Cupid’s Advice:

You can only put up with an on-again-off-again relationship
for so long. Eventually, you have to decide whether or not to
just move on. Cupid has some advice:

1. The situation isn’t improving: If you keep breaking up over
the same issues, then chances are those problems are not going
away- ever. If these aren’t flaws that you can live with, then
you need to break things off now.

2. You’re attracted to someone else: If you’ve noticed someone
else who you think could offer you a more stable relationship,
that might be a sign to end things with your current partner.

3. You’re unhappy: You don’t need a long, articulate excuse to
justify ending your relationship. If being with your on-off
partner isn’t making you feel good, then that’s validation
enough to call it quits.

How did you know when to end your on-off relationship, tell us
below.


